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Message from Mrs Fynn  

Our Growth Mindset focus has started to show some real impact 

this week, I have had several children visit me keen to share their 

learning and successes. One of our Year 1 boys told me that he 

doesn’t usually join in much with writing as he finds it hard and 

does not enjoy it.  On Tuesday he arrived at my door with some 

writing that he’d tried really hard with and a HUGE smile. It was an 

absolute pleasure celebrating his success. I’ve also heard stories of 

children tackling new challenges out of school that they usually 

wouldn’t, inspired by our visit from Magic Molly.  If you have any 

examples of your child using a Growth Mindset that you would like 

to share please email admin@hadleigh-inf.essex.sch.uk and they 

might just feature in the newsletter. 

Next week is a very exciting week for us all here, on Thursday we 

will be holding our annual Don Sheppard Charity day to raise funds 

for a Charity nominated by Don. We are hoping to speak to him via 

Zoom during the day and share the news of how much we have 

raised. 

On Friday we will be marking the Coronation of King Charles III 

with a series of activities across the day organised by Miss Hoath 

and Mrs Huggett. There will be a Crown competition with some 

prizes up for grabs for the best crown in each year group.  

We will share photos of all of our events on our Facebook page. 

Nursery  -  Grow 

Reception   - Record 

Year 1   - Recognise 

Year 2  -  Improve 

Attendance Focus: 

 

Did you know…. 

Attendance Percentage at the end of the year  Learning Hours Lost at the end of the year  

100% 0 

99% 10 

98% 20 

97% 30 

96% 37.5 

95% 47.5 

94% 55 

93% 65 

92% 75 

91% 85 

90% 95  



Health & Safety  

Please remember that you should not 
be driving on to the school site without 
prior permission.  We have noticed a 
few cars following school staff into the 
carpark when they have entered 
through the front gates. 

We request that you do not do this as 
we need to prioritise the safety of our 
children and staff. 

LUNCH MENU – WEEK COMMENCING 1 MAY 2023  

 

Tuesday –  Jacket Potato with Cheese, Tuna or Macaroni Cheese and  

Mrs Barnard’s Choice of Homemade dessert  

Wednesday –  Margherita or Rainbow Pizza served with Couscous and Fruit  

Platter 

Thursday – Meat or Vegetarian Pasta Bolognese with Carrots and Garlic Bread and Cook’s Choice of 

Homemade Biscuit 

Friday – Fish Fingers or Omelette Muffin with Chips, Peas and Sweetcorn and Ice Cream 

PA News: 

The PA Quiz Night that we were planning for 9th June has been postponed.  We will let you know once 

an alternative date has been arranged. 

Don Sheppard Charity Day -  you should have received a let-
ter detailing the plans that the pupils have made for this special 
day.  You will receive a message to say a new  
payment is due, if you follow the link, it will take you  
directly to the Donations page.  The amount will be set for £1, 
however, you can increase or decrease your donation should 
you wish 





 

Achievers of the Week: 

Explorers:   Cooper 

Stars:   Zizo                                   

Moons:   Archie         

Rockets:   Sam     

Planets:   Rosella            

Astronauts:   Eleanor                  

Flying Saucers:   Charlotte   

Galaxies:   Elnaam                 

Asteroids:   Harrison     

Satellites:   Oakley    

 

Attendance Heroes: 

Planets:   Max M      

Astronauts:   Harvey D   

Flying Saucers:   Lorne      

Galaxies:   Elnaam        

Asteroids:   Alexander                              

Satellites:   Marnie-Rae   

 

Class Attendance Award: 

The best class for attendance this week was Satellites with 99.2% attendance.  Well done to them! 

Unfortunately, 5 classes did not reach our 96% target: 

Astronauts -   89.7% 

Flying Saucers -  94.6% 

Planets -   94.8% 

Galaxies -   92.1% 

Asteroids -    94.6% 

Satellites -   99.2% 

 

Our overall attendance was 94.2% 




